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Date : 14.02.18 

Dear Parents,    

                                                                                                                          

This is to inform you that the class picnic scheduled on Friday 16.02.18 & Saturday 17.02.18 is cancelled 

due to lack of participation from students. Kindly note that Friday16.02.18 will be a regular working day. 

Amount collected will be refunded on Saturday 17.02.18. Parents are requested to collect the amount from 

the respective Grade teacher . 

 

Principal 

 


